
Follow-Up on Arthritis Management 

Program Participation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to follow up regarding your participation in 

our Arthritis Management Program. We are committed to supporting you in your journey and 

would love to hear about your experiences so far. 

As a reminder, our program aims to provide you with the resources and tools necessary to 

manage your arthritis effectively. If you have any questions, concerns, or topics you would like 

us to address, please feel free to reach out. 

Additionally, we would like to invite you to our next group session on [Insert Date] at [Insert 

Time]. This will be a great opportunity for you to connect with others facing similar challenges 

and to gain more insights from our healthcare professionals. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


